
Good Evening, 
 
This is Mrs. McIntosh and it Thursday, December 17, 2020. 
 
Would Parents and Guardians of Middle School Students please check 
and make sure your child has a winter jacket.  They need one in case 
of a bus breakdown and we are noticing several students entering and 
exiting the building without one.  Thank you for your co-operation in 
this matter! 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
 
Due to technical difficulties, the video of our class bubble Christmas  
Concert is going to be delayed for parents to view.  We will let you know  
as soon as it becomes available for viewing. 
 
The Canadian Foundation for Economic Education is offering Free 
Talk With Our Kids About Money Webinars for Parents & Educators 
on the following dates.  The links to these webinars will be on our 
School Website: 
 
January 19th, 2021 @ 8:00 p.m. 
(Topic) Dealing with “Influencers” that try to affect the decisions that we 
make in terms of spending money and borrowing money.  How to help our  
kids control their own decisions. 
 
February 16th, 2021 @ 8:00 p.m. 
(Topic) Why we pay taxes, the kinds of taxes people pay, and the ways to 
lower the amount of tax you pay. 
 
March 16th, 2021 @ 8:00 p.m. 
(Topic) Saving money for travel – for when we can travel again. 
 
April 13th, 2021 @ 8:00 p.m. 
(Topic) How to save money when shopping – food, transportation, clothes 
and more. 
 
Again, these Webinars are all Free and the links will be posted to our school 
website. 
 
For additional information contact Garth Wade at gwade@cfee.org 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
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Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx  
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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